
  

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  

 

I am delighted to announce that the Year 2 class trip is to Blackpool Zoo. As 

so many of the children love animals, a trip to the zoo will help them to learn 

so much more about them and importantly have some fun! Blackpool Zoo 

has been chosen as it is a smaller zoo, so the children get to see so much 

more! 

After lots of conferring with the coach companies and the zoo, the date for 

the trip is Monday 17th June where we will be leaving at approximately 

9:15am and return by 3:15pm.  If we are delayed in anyway you will be 

contacted via text.  

The charge for the trip will be £25, which has been subsidised by the school. 

Miss Wilson will be setting this up on ParentPay. The cost covers the price of 

the coach and the entrance fee for the children.  Mrs Ross tried her very best 

with the coach companies to get the best price, however, as with everything 

at the minute it is expensive! We will raise the rest of the money for the trip 

through a school fundraiser. 

Key information 

• The children should wear School uniform but are able to wear trainers. 

• Bring a water bottle and a packed lunch (in a plastic bag so it can be 

thrown away after). 

• Bring a raincoat, we can never trust the weather!  

• If the children have a school dinner, they will be provided with a 

packed lunch from school, however, they are invited to bring their own 

if they want to.  

We can’t wait to go the trip!  

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Gosling and Mrs Pearson 


